CALL TO ORDER The regular meeting for the Duquesne City Park Committee was called to order at 6:05 p.m.

ROLL CALL Answering Roll Call were Donnie Allen, Tom Johnston, Rick Gamboa and Becca White. Also in attendance were 3 Guests.

AGENDA was approved.

Donnie gathering info for the bell tower.

Becca gathering info for the butterfly garden.

Gerritt stated that we were too late to receive the grant but we can write in again for this year. It is due in February of 2022. Gerritt stated that we need to think about what we want to adjust for the grant request.

Becca asked if we could still request funds from the city even though we did not receive the LWCF grant.

Tom gathering information for trees from the nursery. Cannot be planted until trail is done. It was said that we would like to see about having trees planted in Spring. Rick prefers to have the trees spread out amongst the park.

Gerritt is setting up a splash pad presentation so we can gather more information about upkeep.

Becca suggested a community partner for the upkeep of the butterfly garden.

Rick asked if we have received funds from the Lion's Club donation. Bill will be checking on this and let us know at next meeting.

Rick asking the City Council if the city pay for us to include the concrete pad for the pavilions when they are pouring the trail.

It was suggested that we ask SMB to partner with us in providing the Splash Pad and brand it with their logo.

Becca asked on behalf of the PD Activities Committee if they could use the park land for the Trunk or Treat.

Bill stated that he would have the concrete pads cleared.

Dismissed at 7:00PM